
 

 No. MSU/VC/2022                                 Date: 1st September, 2022 

 

To, 

Prof. Shrinivasa Varakhedi 

Vice Chancellor 

Central Sanskrit University 

Delhi 

 
Subject: Request for participation in National Youth Conference on Vayu: The Vital Life Force 

 

Dear Sir, 
 

Paryavaran Sanrakshan Gatividhi (PSG) is organising a National Youth Conference on “Vayu: The Vital force of 

Life” based on “Sumangalam” Panchmahabhoot with an idea of developing sustainable life on the basis of five 

elements. The conference is being coordinated by Institute of Climate Change Research, The Maharaja Sayajirao 

University of Baroda, Vadodara with support from Ministry of Environment, Forest and Climate Change, 

Government of India and Central Pollution Control Board and the venue for the final presentations will be 

Campus-ll, Siksha O Anusandhan University, Bhubaneswar. 
 

Participation is anticipated from students amongst Universities in all parts of the Country with an idea to sensitize 

the Youth about the significance of air in our life and the various issues faced by us due to pollution, greenhouse gas 

effect, climate change and several other causes. Participants can present their ideas in the form of papers / posters / 

case studies based on various themes related to the conference as mentioned in the brochure. 
 

As per the framework of the program, maximum number of students can participate at each department level. Two 

best entries from each department will be sent to Faculty for level II competitions. After screening of entries, three 

best entries from each university will be sent to regional level from each University for regional level competitions. 

The jury decided by PSG will be short-listing 100-150 best entries received at Regional level competition for the 

final presentations at Bhuvaneshwar.  
 

Paryavaran Sanrakshan Gatividhi requests you for organizing and accepting the responsibility of organizing 

University Level event at your prestigious University and send three best entries for level 2 to the Regional Partner 

Universities by 17th September 2022. The names of all Partnering Universities are published in the brochure 

attached herewith. 
 

Your support and cooperation is sought in time for the smooth organization and success of the National Youth 

Conference. 
 

With Best Wishes, 

 

 

 

 

(Prof. (Dr.) V. K. Srivastava) 

 
 

Encl: 1. Brochure for the National Youth Conference  
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